
Hello.  I wish my voice to be heard re subject issue.    
 
I request all vacant or undeveloped R-3 land in Argay be reclassified to R-5 or R-7.   
 
I further request that the proposed mixed employment areas (Change Numbers 287, 288, 289, and 290 
be reclassified to R-5 or R-7.  I support the similar change #688. 
 
As a long time resident of Argay, I want to keep it a family friendly neighborhood. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Tamra Swerdlik 
3617 NE 142nd Ave 
Portland, OR 97230 
 
Tamra <raindog15@gmail.com> 


